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Holy Rosary Primary School
Principal: Mr Paddy McAllister BEd(Hons), MA(Prim Ed), Ad.Dip.Ed.Man., PQH(NI)
Sunnyside Crescent 
Tel (028) 90491817

Belfast 


Fax (028) 90492416

BT7 3DB

Email info@holyrosary.belfast.ni.sch.uk




Web www.holyrosarypsbelfast.com
11th December 2017
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
We are participating in the ‘Tree for Light and Life’ within the Good Shepherd Church this Christmas. If you would like to add a tag to our tree, please fill in the names of people who have died, are unwell, or just can’t travel to be with you this Christmas. 
There will be a short prayer service with Fr McKenna on Thursday 21st December at 7:30pm at the Good Shepherd Church to remember these loved ones. 

There are more tags available from the office if you would like to add more than one name to the tree. 
Many Thanks 

Mrs O’Callaghan

(RE Leader)
                                           Happy, Respectful, Progressive, Successful
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